
TRINIDAD NAVARRO 

COMMISSIONER 
STATE OF DELA WARE 

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE 

TO: 

RE: 

DATED: 

CAPTIVE BULLETIN NO. 13 

ALL CAPTIVE MANAGERS, AUDITORS, AND ACTUARIES ACCREDITED IN 
DELAWARE, ALL MEMBERS OF THE DELAWARE CAPTIVE INSURANCE 
ASSOCIATION, AND ALL SELF-MANAGED DELAWARE CAPTIVES 

CHANGE TO CAPTIVE DIVISION ADDRESS 

July ~ ,2023 

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform the captive insurance industry that as of July 3, 2023, the 
Captive Division of the Delaware Department oflnsurance moved from the former North Orange Street 
location to Rockwood Office Park 503 Carr Road, Suite 303, Wilmington, DE 19809. 

Questions concerning this bulletin and any captive matter shall be directed to the Bureau of Captive 
& Financial Insurance Products, Director, Stephen Taylor at tephen.Taylor@Delaware.go or 302-577-
5280. 

Trinidad Navarro " 
Delaware Insurance Commissioner 

NOTE: This Bulletin is intended solely for informational purposes. It is not intended to set forth legal rights, duties, or privileges, nor is it 
intended to provide legal advice. Readers should consult applicable statutes and rules and contact the Delaware Department of Insurance 

if additional information is needed. 
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